
 

Badminton Players needed! 
 
Spring Badminton is rapidly approaching and the Piner Team is forming. 
 
Our team is open to everyone who wants to play. You do not need to be a great 
player- you just need to want to play. There’s a spot on the team for everyone who 
would like to join.  
 
Aside from a $50 transportation fee badminton there are no charges: food, 
rackets, uniforms and so on are provided. You are of course free to purchase your 
own equipment if you would like to keep it, but the team has excellent rackets for 
you to use if you do not have your own. We particularly need FRESHMEN and 
Sophomores since this sport takes a long time to learn well. 
 
The next team meeting is Wednesday January 16 right after school. 
 
Clearance Night is January 22- The Athletic Directors will be there to take your 
paperwork. Physicals available that night. Get your Sports Package in the front office 
and fill it out completely  beforehand and you can get cleared immediately. 
 
Then final team meeting before the season will be Wednesday January 30. At this 
meeting clearance forms will be due and I’ll pass out schedules and other 
information. 
 
For anything related to Piner Badminton see our web page at 
www.worldbadminton.com/piner 
 
Stan 
 

 
 

Piner Badminton 2008
News 

Tuesday, 8 January 2008

Piner High School 
1700 Fulton Road 
Santa Rosa CA 95401 
Tel: 707 528-5245 
Fax: 707 528-5246 

Coach: Stan Bischof 
 1894 Bennett Meadows Lane 
  Santa Rosa CA 95405 
 Tel: 707 542-0148 
 Fax: 707 542-6803 

Stan: email: stan@worldbadminton.com 
         Work phone: 707 577-3994 
Web: www.worldbadminton.com/piner 


